
January 30, 2002

MEMORANDUM TO: Commissioner Diaz 

FROM: Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: COMNJD-02-0001 - ASSESSMENT OF IMPACT OF NRC’S
ACTIVITIES ON LICENSEES’ OPERATIONS

This memorandum is to inform you that all Commissioners have concurred in your proposal to
obtain an independent survey of the impact of NRC’s programs on licensees’ operations.  The
attached SRM provides staff direction on this issue.

This completes action on COMNJD-02-0001.
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January 30, 2002

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers 
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - COMNJD-02-0001 - ASSESSMENT
OF IMPACT OF NRC’S ACTIVITIES ON LICENSEES’
OPERATIONS

The Commission has approved the conduct of an independent survey by a qualified contractor
of the impact of the NRC’s activities on reactor licensees’ operations.  The staff should provide
the Commission with their views on how to best proceed with such a survey, including the
recommended frequency and cost estimates.  The staff should consider whether the periodic
collection and evaluation of feedback should be extended to other classes of licensees and
consider the potential burden of such a survey on licensees.  The staff should evaluate the
need for clearances from the Office of Management and Budget for such a survey.    

(EDO) (SECY Suspense: 3/1/02)
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